
 

Mike Del Grande 

Trustee Ward  7 

 

E-mail:  Mike.DelGrande@tcdsb.org      Voicemail: 416-512-3407 

 

To: Regular Board Meeting, November 21, 2019  
 
From: Mike Del Grande, Trustee Ward 7 
 
Subject: Consideration of Motion – Redirected Students and Bussing   

 
MOVED BY: Mike Del Grande, Toronto Catholic District School Board  
 
WHEREAS: some TCDSB schools have waitlists due to oversubscription 
and class size caps and; 
 
WHEREAS: students and families are often redirected to schools other 
than their home schools; 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT: when students are redirected to out of area 
schools, bussing be provided. 
 

 

 

 

 

Mike Del Grande 
Trustee, Ward 7 


